Alvin, Corey

Subject: RE: Confirmed Redistricting Commission Meeting Dates January 19th and January 26th at 4pm

Alternate Commissioner Chesmore’s suggested changes to Draft Map F3

Keep F3 as is regarding District F and G. There should be no more changes made to these two districts.

The Coliseum should be in District F as is. The Commission should strongly consider making minimal modifications as we
are now two weeks past the 12/31 deadline.



